
 
 

Accepting Applications  
for  

Appointment of City Clerk 
 

March 19, 2025 
 
Applications are now being accepted to fill a vacancy for one elected 
position of a Tulelake City Clerk. The term for this position expires 
November 2026. Applicants must be Siskiyou County Registered voters 
and live within the City limits of Tulelake. 
 
A City Clerk application may be obtained at Tulelake City Hall, 591 
Main Street or from the City of Tulelake website at 
www.cityoftulelake.com. 
 
Applications must be returned to City Hall by 11:00 AM on Monday, April 14, 2025. 
 
Interviews for the City Council Member position will be held at the 
regular meeting of the Tulelake City Council on Tuesday, April 15, 2025 
at 5:30 PM at the Tulelake City Hall. 
 
For more information, please call Tulelake City Hall at (530) 667-5522. 
 
 
Tulelake City Council 

info@cityoftulelake.com 

http://www.cityoftulelake.com/

